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Over 600 attend CGS  
Master Class Concert
by Alan Kogosowski!

From: LMT@cgs.vic.edu.au

To: alan_kogosowski@hotmail.com

Dear Alan

Thank you, it was a pleasure working with you

and your team also and I thank you for a truly

wonderful concert.

I wish you every success for your upcoming

concerts and hopefully we can welcome you

back here someday.

With best wishes

Lynn, Liz, Caroline, Amanda and Carol

Lynn Turner

Development Office

Camberwell Grammar School

From: TCH@cgs.vic.edu.auTo: alan_kogosowski@hotmail.com
Dear Alan, It was a great night and thewhole exercise was so worthwhile...thanks for your enthusiasm and drive.Everyone should be very pleased...We at Camberwell are delighted andI have had many comments about thewhole concept of the concert andespecially your wonderful playing.Well done Alan and many thanks indeed.Trevor

Trevor Henley - Music DirectorCamberwell Grammar School

For more information
and bookings please

phone Carole
0418 124 203

 


